


Re: 8316 Government Road, Burnaby 

Board of Variance 
City of Burnaby 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby B.C. 

Dear Sirs, 

Re: Request for a height variance for 8316 Government Road, Burnaby 

My wife Cuiling Sarni and I are the owners of this property and would like to request your 
consideration in allowing us to have the below noted height variance for the subject property. 

In requesting this variance, we have considered as many other options and factors as possible and 
tried to ask for the very least possible variance as well as taken into consideration the neighbouring 
properties. 

The reason for asking for this variance is mainly because of the steepness of the lot. The subject lot 
drops down from front yard 93 elevation to back yard 74 elevation with a very aggressive drop right 
in front of the property within the first 30 feet. The property has a 22% down slope driveway which 
makes it extremely difficult to park cars and even use the driveway during the winter months. Taking 
the average of the back of the lot put the front driveway at a very steep slope. 

While designing the new house, we were also made aware that there is a requirement for a negative 
slope from the property line back to the road to allow the road water from flowing into the property. 
This made the front driveway slope even higher. We were able to use some design ideas and 
options to reduce the grade in the front but were only able to bring it down to 15% slope for the 
driveway. We are asking for this variance to reduce the slope down to just a little less than 10% 
(9.6% to be exact). By allowing this variance, the building roofline would only be 2.79' higher. 

There should not be any impact onto the neighbouring properties as their elevations are several feet 
higher already from our current elevations. Also, there is no residential neighbor behind our property 
whose views would be blocked or affected. In addition, please consider the adjacent properties, both 
the properties at the west and east sides of the subject property have level driveway with far less 
than 10% slope if any. 

More importantly, the reason from our family perspective for asking this variance is because our 
disabled parents require a cane and wheelchair to move around. They enjoy the outdoors and 
unfortunately, with a slope higher than 10% for the driveway, they could risk getting injured more 
easily during winter months. By allowing us this height variance and reducing the slope, it would 
make it a lot easier for them to use the driveway for going up or down. 












